From: Andrew Wright

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Freedom of Speech
Date: Thursday, 9 August 2018 8:27:08 AM

Dear Sir/ Madam (No, I will not bow to you compelled speech),

You are a disgrace. How dare you engage in discriminatory conduct against a doctor who
has the absolute right to freely speak out, or support a view that is not 'endorsed ' by you!
You are no arbiter of free speech.

Get off your high an mighty horse, you ectoplasmic by-product, and when you have you
can come and join the rest of the 'vulgar common herd'.

You people really need a reality check. You're no better than anyone else.
Sincerely

Andrew Wright.
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